

December 3, 2018

Simon Kinneen, Chair North Pacific Fishery Management Council 605 West 4th, Suite 306 Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2252

Dear Mr. Kinneen:

In accordance with the North Pacific Fishery Management Council's Statement of Organization, Practices, and Procedures Section 2.2(3) please be advised that I have appointed John Moller as my designee as the principal state official and retaining Karla Bush as the alternate.

Mr. Moller is a senior policy advisor for Governor Dunleavy and is presently paid by the State of Alaska. He spent 14 years as a Bering Sea crab boat captain and 12 years as a manager of a CDQ program. Between 2007 and 2009 Mr. Moller owned LLP licenses and participated in Bering Sea, Aleutian Islands, and the Western Gulf of Alaska federal ground fish fishery. He served five years on the advisory panel for the NPFMC and is presently a salmon gillnetter, Dungeness crab, and shrimp fisherman.

Sincerely,

Doug Vincent-Lang

Acting Commissioner of Fish & Game

State of Alaska

cc: Shannon Gleason, Administrative Officer David Witherell, Executive Director Diana Evans, Deputy Director